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Monday, November 2 – All Souls’ Day 
9:00a.m. – For All the Faithful Departed 
7:00p.m. – For All the Faithful Departed 
 
Tuesday, November 3 – Ferial: Weekday 
9:00a.m. – Ann Daly, Mary Calnan, Alessandro Brombal 
 
Wednesday, November 4 – Feast: St. Charles Borromeo 
7:30a.m. – David McClenaghan, Gary Calverley,  

    Santhosh George, Brittany LeBlanc 
 
Thursday, November 5 – Ferial: Weekday 
9:00a.m. – Intentions of Terry & Kelly Strome, Intentions of  

    Marlene Mason, Intentions of John Martin 
 
Friday, November 6 – Ferial: Weekday 
9:00a.m. –  Celestin Bernice & Patrick Dupuis,  

Giovanna Marfisi, Intentions of John & Sharon 
Scott 

 
Saturday, November 7 – Ferial 
9:00a.m. –  Pastoral Intentions 
5:15p.m. – Rita & Frank Kocher, Deceased Members of the  

     Martinello & Hunt Families, Roy & Elsie  
     Carmichael, John Terrick, Katherine Ann Poirier 

 
Sunday, November 8 – Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
9:00a.m., 10:30a.m. & 12noon 
 
 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $6,359.00 in support of 

your parish community in gratitude for God’s 
blessings & of $4,821.75 for the  

St. Vincent de Paul. 
 
 

PARISH & OTHER NEWS 
COVID-19 UPDATES 
 
Please refer to our parish website 
(www.basilicaofourlady.com) or the diocesan 
website (.hamiltondiocese.com) for the current and 
updated directives regarding COVID-19 from Bishop 
Crosby and the Diocese of Hamilton. 

VOCATIONS: 
 
“The greatest among you will be your servant.” Have you 
ever considered a life of service as a priest? If God is 
calling you, contact Father Michael King, Vocation 
Director, Diocese of Hamilton at 905-528-7988 or email 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
SUNDAY MISSALS 
 
Living with Christ Sunday Missals (2020-2021) will be 
available to purchase on the weekends of November 14th 
and November 21st. They will be available at the back of 
the church both weekends at a cost of $5.00. Due to 
COVID-19 restrictions please be sure to bring exact 
change. Thank you! 
 
RESOURCES FOR FAMILIES DURING COVID-19  
 
We are all facing challenging times in light of this COVID-
19 crisis and we understand the various stresses that 
many families are facing. On the Diocesan website 
(hamiltondiocese.com) under “Coronavirus Updates” and 
then “Family Resources During COVID-19” you will find a 
list of resources, not exhaustive but we believe helpful, 
that may be of assistance to individuals, parents and 
families. As new resources are discovered the page will 
be updated regularly. A reminder that the Diocesan 
website also contains regular updates on changing 
regulations for the Diocese of Hamilton. 
 
VOLUNTEER FOR 40 DAYS FOR LIFE 
 
40 Days for Life is a worldwide movement of prayer, 
fasting and peaceful vigil for an end to abortion. In 
Guelph, the annual prayer campaign will be starting on 
February 27th. In preparation, Guelph & Area Right to 
Life is looking for volunteers! If you would like to bring 
40 Days for Life information to your church and help get 
your community involved, contact 
info@guelphforlife.com or 519-836-6311 for more 
information on how to volunteer. 
 
HENRI NOUWEN MEDITATION 
 
It is central in the biblical tradition that God’s love for 
his people should not be forgotten. It should remain 
with us in the present. When everything is dark, when 
we are surrounded by despairing voices, when we do 
not see any exits, then we can find salvation in a 
remembered love, a love that is not simply a wistful 
recollection of a bygone past but a living force that 
sustains us in the present. Through memory, love 
transcends the limits of time and offers hope at any 
moment of our lives. 
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PREGNANCY SUPPORT – VOLUNTEER 
TRAINING 
 
On Saturday, November 14th from 1:00p.m.-
4:30p.m., the Sanctuary Outreach Pregnancy 
Support program will be offering a virtual training 
session on how to support women and families 
who are facing an unexpected pregnancy. Those 
who are interested in becoming peer support 
volunteers for Sanctuary or who want to use these 
skills in their church community are encouraged to 
attend. The session is free and includes training on 
active listening, local resources and understanding 
the challenges women and families face. There will 
also be information on the abortion pill reversal 
network and how to refer women to this life-saving 
treatment. To register email 
info@sanctuaryoutreach.com or call 519-836-
6311. 
 
IN REMEMBRANCE 
 
We remember those who have died since 
November 1st, 2019: Maria Magyar; Catharine 
Burns; Noueimi Maloukian; Maureen Rose 
O’Doherty; George Joseph Corbett; Bruna 
Girardi; Hilda Marie Mann; Donald John 
Rainey; Sandra Marie Abbott; Mary Elaine Hunt; 
Sophia Schurter; Barbara Anne Glassford; Gary 
Calverley; Edmund Eugene Steffler; Joseph 
Raymond Lang; Lilia Galan; Dominga Mamaril 
Dulatre; Robert Edgar Langlois; Evarist Charles 
Moyaert; Maria Gabriella De Liberali; Arnold 
Rudolph Bolliger; Nicholas Tanti; Kenneth 
Hebden; Sean Ambrose Contini; Mary Raphael 
Huxley; Reno Anthony Favrin; Maria Sunta 
Bertollo; Ronald Lappan; Zvonko Peteranac; 
Francis Docherty; Fioravante “Tony” Pavone; 
Joan Zinger; Stella Chmilar; Antonio Spalvieri; 
Wilfred Rieck; Marion Cozzarin; Krzysztof 
Rudnicki; Vernon Barrett; Ivano Durigon; Helen 
McAlpine; Francis Carere; Ann Daly; Franco 
(Frank) Milani; Alan Kenneth Ford; Emilio 
Antonio Stradiotto; Mary Patricia Peori; Anthony 
Benedict Martin; Joseph Patrick Heffernan; 
Oliva Salvatrese Tersigni; Shirley Mary Clawsey; 
Myrna Yolande Morgan & Giovanni Marfisi.  
May they rest in eternal peace with God. 

A BIG BASILICA THANK YOU! 
 
We offer a huge and most heart-felt thank you to 
volunteer, John Martin, who worked tirelessly to trim all the 
overgrown bushes and hedges in front of the Basilica. 
John freely offered his time and gardening expertise to 
help beautify “Our Lady”. We are sincerely grateful John! 
 
MINISTRY OF COMPASSION – SESSION #3 
 
As human beings we like to feel in control of our lives, but 
when death occurs, we feel a sense of helplessness. The 
third session from Dr. Webster’s booklet, “When Someone 
You Care About Dies” is now available on the Parish 
website. The Season of Confrontation offers 
encouragement to name your grief and walk with it; to face 
the deep emotions you may experience during this period. 
Please visit 
https://www.basilicaofourlady.com/ministries/ministry-
compassion for more information. 
 
IGNATIUS JESUIT CENTRE 
 
For more than 50 years Loyola House at the Ignatius 
Jesuit Centre in Guelph has provided a welcoming 
space for others. Since March we’ve been working on 
how we can reopen our retreat house. The pandemic 
has prevented us from opening our doors to onsite live-
in retreats and programs especially since many of our 
retreatants and clients come from around the globe. 
After a lengthy discernment Loyola House will continue 
to remain closed until the late fall of 2021. We will 
continue to offer some of our retreats on-line 
– www.loyolahouse.com for more information. As part 
of the local community’s work to end homelessness in 
Guelph-Wellington, the County, in conjunction with its 
partners, will be launching the Loyola House Supportive 
Temporary Accommodation Pilot (LHSTAP) at the 
Ignatius Jesuit Centre! We see this community re-
imagining of Loyola House as a timely pandemic 
support that will transform the lives of our more 
vulnerable community members. The Jesuits’ Universal 
Apostolic Preferences (UAPs) tie well into the County’s 
initiative as we shift away from a full time live-in retreat 
house to a home for the marginalized.This new 
temporary pilot gifts us with the time we need here at 
Ignatius to plan for the future of Loyola House. We’ve 
undergone a multitude of changes over the last 50 
years, not the least of which has been this 
pandemic.Join us in open hearts and minds to welcome 
this new use of Loyola House. Should you have any 
questions please contact:Director of Operations, Lisa 
Calzonetti 519-824-1250 ext. 
231 operationsdirector@ignatiusguelph.ca. 
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